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 Objection

Comments The a259 has already become vastly over used since the tragic events at Shoreham airfield, and 
become the unofficial Worthing bypass, the idea that more traffic be added to this is utterly ludicrous 
in the form of 100s of lorry movements.  
 
The contamination potential is enormous along with the loss of habitats.  
 
Add this to additional quarry that is being proposed for Hammes Farm (by the same contractor it 
seems) and the volume of major vehicles using the a259 will become untenable. 
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